
 
 
Hello Norse Nation! 
 
We hope everyone has had a great week and are looking forward to a relaxing weekend!  In the 
past communication piece, we stated that a decision would be made available today relative to 
our plan for the remainder of December for the Elementary Level students.  After much 
discussion and continued information gathering, we have chosen to wait until Monday to make a 
final decision.  We have been informed that more information from the Department of Health 
and Human Services, Governor’s Office, local Health Department, and our local hospitals will be 
out this weekend and into Monday.  We feel this information will be critical in assisting us in 
making an appropriate decision. 
 
So, at this point, our Elementary School will remain in a Remote Learning Environment on 
Monday and Tuesday.  A final decision for moving forward at the Elementary Level will be put 
out on Monday.  Our Middle School/High School will remain in a Remote Learning Environment 
through January 4th. 
 
We appreciate everyone’s patience, support, trust, and Norse Pride as we move forward 
together as the Norse School Community. 
 
Take care! 
 
Dr. Babcock 
Superintendent 
 
 


